

Assumption Junior School Newsletter January 2023



Grandparents' Day

The boys and girls in First Class were delighted to invite their grandparents in as part of Catholic Schools Week this year. We were joined by lots of grandparents in the hall and had great fun playing board games. The children sang a lovely version of "When I'm 64" to entertain all of our visitors! A big thank you to all the grandparents and other family members who were able to attend the event.









Check out our Twitter for lots more photos from Grandparents Day



Assumption Junior School

Newsletter January 2023









Chinese New Year

Many of our pupils celebrated Chinese New Year this month. Some of the classes made Chinese inspired artwork and one of our mums even visited the class to talk about Chinese New Year and share some delicious dumplings!





Assumption Junior School Newsletter January 2023



A Titanic Project!

The girls in Second Class are working on projects about the Titanic this month. They have been using our iPads for research and have created some wonderful writing and artwork based on their research.







Upcoming Events in February

February 6th School Closed for Public Holiday-St. Brigid's Day

February 13th to 19th: February mid-term break. The school will be closed for the week and will reopen on Monday, February 20th.

www.assumptionjns.com @assumptionjns